
 

 

 

Events Between 9/16 & 10/31 

StarƟng September 16th, and going unƟl October 31st, 2023 the Irvine Regional Park and the Irvine Park 
Railroad will be hosƟng their annual Pumpkin Patch. While a fun ouƟng for people involved, it creates a 
massive headache for anyone aƩempƟng to enter the park for other reasons. Below are a few details to 
prepare you for the potenƟal chaos: 

Dates & Times of the Pumpkin Patch 

 September 16 – October 31, 2023 
 Weekdays 10:00 am – 5:00 pm 
 Weekends 8:00 am – 6:00 pm 

Arrival for the Merit Badge classes is 8:00 am or 9:00 am, depending on the class. The arrival should not 
be an issue.  

However, if you leave the park, it will be almost impossible to get back in Ɵme for the conclusion of the 
classes.  

 The busiest park Ɵmes are from 11:00 am – 2:00 pm 
 Wait Ɵmes for entrance can be up to 2 hours. 

Typically, our events are suitable for a drop-off style. However, during these dates, adults are welcome 
and encouraged to stay at the facility for the duraƟon of the class.  

Any quesƟons while on site can be brought to the Program Office (First Aid sign) or called into the guest 
services phone at (714) 478-9682. 

 


